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The Welcome Committee met on September 9, 2019. Members present were Judy Everett, 
Susan Green and Dorothy Marousek.  Carol Schumacher sent in her application to be a member 
and Susan reached out to her to confirm. 
 
We have currently handed out 21 packets in 2019.  11 more packets are in process. 
 
The Committee is collecting more pamphlets and other information to create 25 more packets. 
 
We are also talking to PS Properties about their role in getting us the names each month so we 
can deliver the packets.  The information sheet that PS Properties includes in the closing packet 
to new owners will replace the information sheet in our packets. 
 
The next meeting will be on September 30, 2019.  
 
 
 
 
 


